"Mike Lauver" To "Bonnie Allen" <ballen@wutc.wa.gov
< mike@seatacshuttle.com >

03/30/2005 02:20 PM

"Tina Leipski" <TLeipski@wutc.wa.go

cc .
<john@seatacshuttle.com >

bce
Subject Re: Suggested alternate wording of req

Thank you for your input. I agree with your suggested
changes. Please

incorporate this language as our reguested territory
and replace the

description filed in our application TC-050443 in Item
5.

Thanks again,

Mike Lauver
Feet Wet Partners

————— Original Message -----

From: "Bonnie Allen" <ballen@wutc.wa.gov>

To: <mike@seatacshuttle.com>

Cc: "Tina Leipski" <TLeipski@wutc.wa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2005 1:55 PM

Subject: Suggested alternate wording of requested
authority

VVVYV

> Mike, per our conversation, I believe the following
authority may more

> clearly reflect the territory you are requesting in
your application

> TS-050443. Please advise if this revised language
is acceptible to you so

> that Tina may proceed with publication on the
application docket. Thank

you.

Commercial Ferry Service (Passenger and Freight)
Between Oak Harbor and Coupeville;

Between Coupeville and Madrona Beach;

Between Oak Harbor and Mukilteo; and
Intermediate points on the above named routes.

Bonnie L. Allen, Regulatory Analyst
PHONE 360-664-1226 FAX 360-586-1130
ballen@wutc.wa.gov

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
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